TEXAS FORENSIC
SCIENCE COMMISSION

Justice Through Science

1700 North Congress Ave., Suite 445
Austin, Texas 78701

December 19, 2019

Via E-mail to ereat@bexar.org

Mr. Erin Reat

Quality Assurance Manager

Bexar Co Criminal Investigation Laboratory
7337 Louis Pasteur Dr.

San Antonio, TX 78229

Re:  TFSC Disclosure #19.30: Bexar County Criminal Investigation Laboratory
(Body Fluid Identification)

Dear Mr. Reat,

At its October 25, 2019 quarterly meeting, the Commission voted to take no
further action with respect to the referenced disclosure given the corrective actions taken by the
laboratory, review and resubmission of cases for analysis, and revisions to the laboratory’s
procedures for creating reagents.

Should the laboratory identify any material changes to the information provided, please

notify the Commission as soon as possible. Please contact the Commission with any questions
or concerns you may have.

Sincerely,

Ao L

Kathryn Adams
Commission Coordinator

[P] 1.888.296.4232 « [F] 1.888.305.2432 + [E] info@fsc.texas.gov



